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Arbor 

Thank you again for your patience with our move to Arbor. As a school we are finding it great and can see great 

potential with it but we have had a few teething issues. Please can you all ensure you have logged in to Arbor via 

the app. If you have not received a welcome email, please firstly check your junk folder as a few emails have gone 

into here and if you still haven’t received a welcome code, please contact the office at 

office@springmeadow.cambs.sch.uk. 

We will be shortly chasing any parents who have not yet logged in to ensure you all have access. We will be using 

this as our main source of communication shortly and we will be able to send you in app notifications to remind 

you about upcoming dates and events. Here is instructions on how to use it  

15087995262237 (arbor-education.com) 

Nursery 

As mentioned in the newsletter before Easter, from September 2024 we will be opening our Nursery to 2 year 

olds. If you are interested in your child attending, please contact the office to add your child to the waiting list. 

 

Scooters and bikes 

Please can I remind you that scooters and bikes should not be ridden in 

school grounds due to health and safety concerns. It is parent 

responsibility to ensure your child is not riding their bike or scooter on 

school grounds. We have had a few near misses where children have 

nearly been very hurt. 

 

Spare clothes 

We are still in demand for clean spare clothing, particularly underwear for when children have accidents. If your 

child is prone to accidents, please ensure you provide them with an adequate change of clothes. If you have any 

that your child has outgrown but are still in good condition we would welcome the donation. 
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Welcome back to the summer term. The children have come back enthusiastic and ready to learn. 

This is notoriously a busy term so please do keep checking for upcoming dates. 
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